
                                                           

School Age News Letter 
April 2016 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 Happy Spring! We hope everyone had a good spring break, we know we 
did! This month we will be learning about flowers and butterflies. Week of the 
Young Child is April 24th – April 28th and activities will be planned.  We will also 
be sending home sunscreen forms. We ask that you bring in sunscreen for you 
child, labeled with their name along with the signed form giving us permission to 
apply sunscreen to your child when needed.  
 
Summer break is fast approaching! Be on the look out for papers regarding the 
summer program to be sent home.  
 
Dates to Remember: 
 
Holy Cross  
April 13th – Early Out 
April 14th - April 21st – Easter Break 
 
Public Schools 
April 14th – No School  
April 17th – No School 
 

April 17th – The Zone ($4.50) 
 
Thanks! 
Ms. Keshia  
Ms. Morgan 


